
 

 

 

Data: 2020-01-10 

Office of Engineering and Technology 
Federal Communication Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MID 21046-1609 

Subject : SHORT-TERM Confidentiality request for FCC ID: DD4SLXD1G58 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  
 
_ Shure Incorporated_______________ attests that none of the products certified under FCC ID: 
DD4SLXD1G58 has been marketed in the U.S. since the certification was granted on 
08/01/2020 and acknowledges that the requested exhibits for SHORT-TERM Confidentiality 
below have been viewable to the public since 08/07/2020. 
 

Pursuant to Section 0.457 (d)(1)(ii) and 0.459 of 47CFR, the applicant requests the following documents contained 

in this application be temporarily withheld from public disclosure for a period of 180 days: 

Type of Confidentiality Requested Exhibit 

 Short Term  External Photos 

 Short Term  Internal Photos 

 Short Term  Test Setup Photos 

 Short Term  User’s Manual 

 
       Shure Incorporated                          also acknowledges that they will also provide 
appropriate notice to ACB should either of the following occur: 
 
a) If the applicatnt requires aditional 180 days extension periods they will notify ACB with a 

new request letter at least 7 days prior to the short-term confidentiality expiration date – or 

b) Immediately notify ACB in the event information regarding the product or the product is 
made available to the public. ACB will then release the documents above for public 
disclosure pursuant to the FCC Public Notice. 

 

 

 

Signature:  

Name: Craig Kozokar 

Title: EMC Project Engineer 

TEL: 847-600-8652 

Email: kozokar_craig@shure.com 


